
Mélange

13September  2024

Kochi

Branch
News

Kochi Branch Hosts LPG 
Reliquification Webinar and Expands 

Facilities for Future Courses

On 27th August 2024, the 
Kochi branch hosted a 

webinar on “Efficient and Practical 
Operations of LPG Reliquification 
Systems,”  presented by  
Mr. Shaun D’Souza, a veteran 
Chief Engineer with extensive LPG 
vessel experience. His insightful 
presentation on LPG carrier 
processes was highly valuable to 
both current and retired marine 
engineers.

Facility Enhancement: 
To meet DG Shipping 

requirements and regularly 
offer VICT and RUT courses, the 
Kochi branch has acquired a new  
450 sq. ft. room and is currently 

furnishing it. DG Shipping approval is awaited to start classes. 
Meanwhile, the branch has renewed its lease for the entire space 
for an additional five years, with an option to vacate with one 
month’s notice if needed.


